1/1 24.08.2010



H.E. Ban Ki-moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am honored to confirm with this letter the commitment of Nokia Siemens Networks to the principles of the United Nations Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption.

We at Nokia Siemens Networks want to express our sincere intention to integrate the principles of the Global Compact to our culture and the way we do business, inside the company, with our partners and the wider community. We do and will continue to collaborate with others to advance the work of the United Nations, especially to promote the United Nations Millenium Goals where we feel global communications companies, such as ours, can make a significant positive contribution.

We recognize the requirement of the Global Compact to publish an annual Communication of Progress (COP) of our efforts to integrate the ten principles. We fully support the efforts of the United Nations to promote transparency and accountability and commit to communicate our progress in our annual corporate responsibility report within one year of joining the Global Compact and annually thereafter.

Sincerely yours,

Rajeev Suri

CEO, Nokia Siemens Networks